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Mission Statement

To build a safe, attractive,
vibrant environment with a
welcoming sense of community.
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COMMUNITY EMERGENCY
RESPONSE TEAM

The ADAIR CERT Program is pleased to
announce the addition of two new team
members, Jonathan Purdy and John Wil-
son, who have completed the CERT
Basic Training Course, final exam, and
disaster scenario exercise.

If you are interested in joining the Spring
CERT Basic Training class, please con-
tact Jerry Jackson at 541-745-5507.

The final leaf pick-up day is scheduled for December 7. Please rake leaves
into the street just before the collection dates. Rows should be long and nar-
row and two feet away from the curb. Be sure that you are not blocking
bike lanes, storm drains or driveways. Please move vehicles off the streets

on street sweeping days. Parking is available at City Hall.

STORMWATER EDUCATION

Did you know that your pet can impact water quality gy
in the Willamette River? Pet waste contains bacteria
and nutrients that can be harmful to fish and other
aquatic life. If your pet goes to the bathroom, be sure =
to pick up their waste and dispose of it in a trash can
City parks have stations with waste bags to make it
easy for you to pick up your pet's waste when you
are out for a stroll!

6030 NE William R Carr Ave., Adair Village, OR 97330 541.745.5507
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MORE THAN ENOUGH.
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Neighbors sharing with

neighbors

Neighbors have embraced Village Food Pantry
in beautiful ways since we opened in May. Linn
Benton Food Share and the Oregon Food Bank
helped us get started with food, equipment, and
advice. Local gardeners shared fresh produce.
Neighbors brought food and donated money.
Andrew Gallagher brought fresh eggs. Trader
Joe's, the City of Adair Village, and Village Church
each helped. Thank you, everyone, for your
support.

Thank yew, neighbors !




